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Submission: Hi prices in my area have made buying can or bottle product gone up by 20cents each, it doesn't seem right to pay
$20 cents more to get 10cents back, I now shop over the boarder at Coolangatta for my bulk supplies, the scheme isn't working
for me and think the only money to be made here is by TOMRA





